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In line with Republic Act No. 11712, “Public Health Emergency Benefits 
and Allowances for Health Care Workers Act,” PhilHealth shall continue 
the coverage for direct healthcare costs of hospitalized healthcare 
and non-healthcare workers due to COVID-19 infection during the 
duration of the State of Public Health Emergency because of the 
COVID-19 pandemic through its Full Financial Risk Protection Benefit 
Package for health workers. As such, PhilHealth will issue the revised 
implementing guidelines for PhilHealth Circular No. 2022-0014 in 
compliance with RA No. 11712.

The PhilHealth Callback Channel at 0917-898-7442 and the PhilHealth 
Regional and Local Health Insurance Offices are available for further 
inquiries and clarifications regarding COVID-19 benefits for health 
workers.
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